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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
The first come first served, is ridiculous for campsites around NM.  When I pack up kids and
everything else and pull up to a campground hoping for a spot and all I find are sites with a
single lawn chair or a table cloth on a picnic table. Only to see the people come hours later
with their camping gear.  This needs to be controlled some how.  If I simply move the single
lawn chair and set up camp, guess what a few hours later I'm in a very dangerous situation.
Thanks for listening. 

Mike Sarracino 
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